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International Legume Society (ILS)

is publicly announcing

A CALL FOR TENDERS 

TO HOST

THIRD ILS CONFERENCE (ILS3)

IN 2019

All interested organisations

are kindly invited to express their interest to

Professor Diego Rubiales, the ILS President,

at diego.rubiales@ias.csic.es,

at the earliest convenience.

The venue of ILS3 will be defined and announced 

by the ILS Executive Committee 

in December 2015.


